
Academic Policy Committee Meeting  
November 17, 2021 

  
 
Present:  Kevin Cain, Ken Lang, Shelly Ratliff, Chris Cosner, Nabil Nasseri, Amanda Chapman, 
Kevin Evans, Tim Konhaus, Breanna Morgan 
 
Absent:   Gary Morris, John Chambers 
 
 
Old Business 
 
Awarding Degrees Posthumously 
 

• Dr. Evans emailed the committee on November 14, 2021 to discuss the wording for the 
catalog that Mrs. Reed provided, based on discussions during the November 11, 2021 
meeting. 

• Dr. Lang motioned on November 17th to accept the language as: “Glenville State College 
honors the memory of deceased students who did not have the opportunity to complete 
their degree by awarding a posthumous honorary diploma. After approval from the 
President, a diploma may be awarded to a deceased student who has made progress 
toward a Glenville State College degree.” Dr. Chapman seconded, Mr. Cosner objected, 
Mr. Chambers abstained. Motion passed.  

 

 

Ashley Nicholas  November 30, 2021 


